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What’s the Swoop? 

Happy month of June, students and parents! It is nearly show time! The dance year has certainly flown by. 
It has truly been a beautiful year seeing each student establish friendships and learn dance all while 
forming the core values that come with dancing – integrity, respect, confidence, responsibility, teamwork, 
and, last but not least, perseverance. On behalf of all staff at The P.A.C.E. Studio, thank you for entrusting 
us as your child’s dance education provider. Congratulations dancers on a year complete! 

In-Studio Rehearsals (Costume NOT Required): 

We will run an in-studio rehearsal for all of Act I dances on Monday, June 3rd, beginning at 4:30 PM. We will 

run each dance in Act I in the sequence of the recital day line-up. We will run Act II and the Finale dance on 

Tuesday, June 4th, beginning at 4:30 PM. We will run the Finale dance before running the dances in Act II 

in order to alleviate space at the studio. All dancers may be dismissed as soon as they are through running 

their dance(s). 

 

Tech/Dress Rehearsal (Costume IS Required): 

Tech/Dress Rehearsal will take place Friday, June 7th, at Milton High School Auditorium. Call time for 

dancers is 2:00 PM. We require all dancers to wear costumes for Tech/Dress Rehearsal. Make-up is highly 

encouraged. Tech/Dress Rehearsal is an excellent time to photograph your dancer as this will not be 

allowed during the show on June 8th. Please refrain from using flash photography at all times. Flash 

photography can pose a major distraction for our younger dancers and cause a risk of dancer injury on 

stage.  

 

Recital: 

Recital will take place June 8th at Milton High School Auditorium at 6:00 PM sharp. Call time for all dancers 

in Act I is 5:00 PM. We will have a 10 minute intermission between Act I and Act II. If your dancer is in Act 

II, please have your dancer enter backstage through the rear entrance of the auditorium at least 30 minutes 

before their dance’s Act begins. We have attached a map of the MHS campus for reference on page 2.   

 

Recital Tickets: 

Recital admission tickets are still on sale for $15 per ticket for ages 11+. Youth tickets, ages 10 & under, 

can be purchased for $5 per ticket. Tickets can be purchased from Mr. Christian in our studio’s office during 

our in-studio rehearsals or from the front box office of the MHS Auditorium the day of recital beginning at 

5:00 PM. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns leading up to recital, please do not hesitate to contact us by phone 

at (850)994-1875 or by email at pacestudio@live.com. We are happy to help! 
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